
NEWCASTLE MUNICIPALITY
PUBLIC NOTICE NO. CS 7/2023

NEWCASTLE MUNICIPAL BUILDING BYLAWS

Notice is hereby given of the Newcastle Municipality’s intention to adopt the reviewed Newcastle 
Municipal Building By-laws in terms of National Building Regulations and Building Standards Act 103 
of 1977.

Documentation relating to the said Bylaws is available for inspection between 07:30 to 16:00, 
Monday-Friday at the offices of the Strategic Executive Director: Development Planning and Human 
Settlements (Town Planning Directorate) located at, No.37 Murchison Street, Newcastle for a period 
not less than 30 days from 23 February 2023 to 27 March 2023.

The Newcastle Municipality therefore invites comments from interested and affected parties on the 
matter. For more information pertaining to the documents please contact Mr S Kubheka on 
034 328 7600 or via email on Simphiwe.kubheka@newcastle.gov.za.

Z W Mcineka –Municipal Manager
Newcastle Municipality
Development Planning and Human Settlements
Town Planning Directorate
Private Bag X6621
Newcastle, 2940
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